
  

 

 

   

     

 

 

 

 

 

      

  
 
                        PROJECT: 2023-1-IT02-KA121-SCH-0000114611       

   

                                               INVITATION LETTER 

 

  

To the Headmaster: Albert Murjas  

To the teachers: Mariusz Tomaka  and Maria Jastrzab 

 

Our Institute "Elio Vittorini" of Messina, in the person of the headmaster Giovanni 

Maisano is pleased to invite you, to the “preparatory visit” as part of our Erasmus 

KA121 project;   

the visit will take place in Messina, Sicily, Italy, from 6th to 7th December 2023. 



  

Aims:    

• Visit and knowledge of the institute 

• The date of mobility 

• The programme of mobility 

 

We are looking forward to meeting you.  

  

     Messina 27/11/2023                                                          The Headmaster  

                                                                                            Il Dirigente Scolastico  

                                                                                                           Prof. Giovanni Maisano 

 

 

 
 

                                                                                                                    

 

 


